**Public Hearing Notice**  
The Chester Public Utility District will hold a Public Hearing to receive public feedback regarding a proposed resolution to initiate the dissolution of CPUD’s fire and EMS service boundaries and the annexation of Chester by the Peninsula Fire Protection District.

**Date and Time**:  
Wednesday, November 6th, 2024  
5:30 PM

**Location**:  
Chester Public Utility District Office  
251 Airport Road  
Chester, CA

The purpose of this public hearing is to gather input from the community on the proposed annexation and address any concerns or questions. All members of the public are encouraged to attend and participate.
The draft resolution will be available for review prior to the Public Hearing at www.chesterpud.org 

